
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                    21st June, 2022                                       Term 2 Week 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JUNE 

 

JULY 

1 Last day of Term 2 

18 Staff Development Day 

19 Students return Term 3  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Last week we held our Athletics carnival at Culburra Public 
School. It was an absolutely perfect day with three schools coming 
together.  
Our students were so beautifully well behaved that it was noted by 
the other schools.  
A huge thank you to Culburra Public for organising the day and to 
their P&C for organising our lunches.  
We should know over the next few days who our district repre-
sentatives will be and when and where the carnival will be held.  
 
Lunch Orders 
In order to ensure your child's lunch order is processed on the cor-
rect day all orders must be in before 8:30am. Orders placed after 
this time cannot be processed. 
Our canteen helpers thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Reporting to Parents 
Next week your child will be bringing home their Semester 1 
reports. This should come home before Wednesday of next week. 
Please take the time to read through their reports. 
We will schedule parent teacher meetings in Week 1 or 2 of Term 
3 for you to discuss any concerns you may have. 
 
 
Have a great week. 
Catherine Secombe  

Principal 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

My School Connect  for all 

canteen and uniform orders. 

All canteen orders to be 

placed NO LATER than 

8:30am on canteen days. 



 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Lilly in 5/6 turns 11 on Thursday. 

 

    

BOAT AWARDS 
                   Congratulations 
K/1:    Doug & Lincon     
1/2:    Gordon & William W 
2/3:     Emmett & Ed 
3/4/5: Bella & Deagan 
5/6:   Jorja & Mikaela 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
SHOALHAVEN NETBALL ASSOCIATION NSG SCHOOL HOLIDAY CLINIC (5-10 YRS)  

On the 14th of July from 10 am till 12 noon, Shoalhaven Netball will  
holding a holiday clinic at the Shoalhaven Netball Complex on John  
Purcell Way. The cost will be $25.00 per participant with registrations 
taken via Play HQ. Registrations close Wednesday 13th July.  
To register: www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/b9d56f. There 
will be no cash accepted on the day. Please bring a hat, sunscreen and a 
water bottle.  
Contact Kaytlin Langford M: 0409 013 449 E: KLangdon@netballnsw.com 

  

Athletics Carnival  


